
 

 
 
July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 8 Art Sketchbook – Academic Year 2020-2021 
 
In the subject of Art, all students are required to purchase a sketchbook.  The sketchbook will 
be used by the student to present their work and complete homework.  The Art Department 
purchase these in bulk in order to keep the cost to a minimum.  Whilst the cost of the 
sketchbook is relatively cheap, the quality of the paper is suitable for the wide range of 
materials and techniques, which will be used throughout the student’s studies. 
 
Students in Year 8 are required to purchase a sketchbook that is priced at £2.00.  Please make 
payment on ‘SchoolMoney’ by Thursday 9 July 2020 by following the link in the text message 
sent to the primary contact held on our system. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Armitage 
Lead Teacher of Art 
 


